
OFFICE OF NANCY REAGAN 

July 21, 2002 

Dear Bob: 

Happy Birthday! Ronnie and I send you our warmest best wishes 
on this wonderful occasion. 

Birthdays always bring to mind great memories of friends and family 
and the richness of life. As you celebrate your special day, please 
know that we wish you continued health, happiness and many 
blessings. 

Fondly, 

U0tUt.'f 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
700 New Hampshire, Northwest 
#112 
Washington, D.C. 20037 
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